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FFWPU Europe - Appointment of a new European Vice-President   

 
 
Dear National and Community Leaders,  
 
We would like to inform you that Mrs Carolyn Handschin will be appointed as Vice-President of 
FFWPU Europe as of 13.01.02 (12th February 2014) the First Anniversary of Foundation Day.  
 
In their role as Vice-Presidents both Mr Timothy Miller and Mrs Carolyn Handschin will support Rev. 
Young Shik An in his responsibility as Regional President for Europe. 
 
Mrs Carolyn Handschin will provide a feminine perspective and be of particular support in 
encouraging good cooperation and communication within our European FFWPU Family and wider 
Movement.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tim Miller and Peter Staudinger 
European Office 
Mobile:             +44-791-73654   
e-mail:              euhq@ ffwpu-eu.org               
website:           www.europeanoffice.net  
 


